Govt. of West Bengal
Directorate of Vocational Education & Training
Karigari Bhawan
B-7, Action Area-III, New Town, Kolkata-700160
Tele (033) 2324 7892, E-mail : whdvet@gmail.com

#—_—_—_—ﬁ

Memo. No. 339-VET/2020-21 Dated , Kolkata, 28th December, 2020

NOPITFICATION

It has been seen that the IFS Code of some branches of Banks has
been changed due to merger of banks.

Now Head of all concerned Vocational Training Centres under the
administrative control of the Directorate of Vocational Education and
Training, West Bengal are being requested to inform (if any change
occurred in his / her VTC) to this Directorate Office within
14.01.2021 positively in the following letter format in their VTC pad

with Memo no. and date- (separately for VTC account and accounts of
Teachers/Instructors)

To
The Director of Viocational Education and Training, West Bengal,
Karigari Bhawan, 27 floor, Newtown, Kolkata 700160

Sub : Change of IFSC Code due to merger of Banks
Sir,

The IFS Code of our VTCs bank account / Teachers and Instructors of our VTC has / have been changed due to merger of
Banks as follows :

Sl Name of the beneficiary Existing Account No. | Old IFS Code Present IFS Code Remarks
No.

Therefore you are requested to do all needful in this respect...

Thanking you,
Yours faithfully,

HM / TIC with office seal

This is to note that scan copy of the said letter may be send:
through mail to wbdvet@gmail.com.

Llpw
ocational Education & Training
West Bengal

Director of




